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Bulletin No: 15/31

Date: January 28, 2016
To: Local Minor Hockey Associations
Sport Schools

Discipline and Sanction Coordinators
From: Brad Lyon, Senior Manager, Communications

SUBJECT: New website — directions for accessing Permits and Sanctions

The transition to the new platform for hockeyalberta.ca has been completed.

As was outlined in Bulletin 15:30, we would ask that the Permits and Sanctions section of the website
not be utilized until Monday, February 1. That will allow us to ensure that everything is working
properly on the new site.

For Local Minor Hockey Associations and Sports Schools, requesting a permit or sanction will be a
similar process as in the past. However, with the new platform, the system will look different and have
a few new features.

Attached to this Bulletin are instructions and screen shots to help with logging into the new system,
and submitting your requests.

If you have questions, or if you have trouble logging in, please contact me at blyon@hockeyalberta.ca.




